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School Registration 

Calendar of Events
8/1    City Council Meeting 6:00 pm
8/9    Library Book Club 7:00 pm
8/14   Planning Commission Meeting 6:30 pm
8/15   City Council Meeting 6:00 pm
8/16   Museum Board Meeting 4:00 pm
8/17   Movie Night 8:30 pm
8/28   Planning Commission Meeting 6:30 pm

Don’t forget to meet school 
registration requirements for 
your student(s). Nebo School 
District registration information 
can be found at 
www.nebo.edu/registration. 
CS Lewis Academy information

Photo Contest Winner
The winner for the June 2018 Photo Contest is 
Lyn Oryall. She captured this cool photo: 
"Santaquin Library window looking out at the 
DUP Cabin.“  Congratulations Lyn! 

Remember to submit your photos to the 
‘What Do You Love About Santaquin? 
Photo Contest!’  For Contest Rules visit: 
www.Santaquin.org. 

Free Summer Meals Ending Soon!

Movies in the park brought 
to you by the Payson 
Santaquin Area Chamber of 
Commerce are below.
August 17: Coco
September 14: The Incredibles
Watch the city website www.santaquin.org
for times and locations.

Movies in the Park

can be found at https://cslewisacademy.net.

http://www.nebo.edu/registration
http://www.santaquin.org/
http://www.santaquin.org/
https://cslewisacademy.net/


SANTAQUIN SENIOR CITIZEN CENTER
54 West 100 South Santaquin

Center Hours: 9:30 am-4:00 pm
Weekly on Thursdays Starting August 30th

It is great to be thinking that Seniors will be starting back on August 30th. Patrons are welcome to
play cards, work on jigsaw puzzles, play pool, walk on treadmills, use our exercise
equipment and use our computer lab or simply visit, renew old friendships and create new ones. 
We also have a great library available, come see our selections and take a few home for your 
reading enjoyment. Just a reminder that our weekly entertainment begins at 12:00 pm, followed by 
a delicious home cooked meal at 12:30 p.m. Please come and visit our center and see what
activities you would like to participate in. We would like to invite and encourage any Seniors in
the surrounding area to please feel free to come and participate with us at our center.

Look forward to seeing everyone on August 30th.
Please don’t feel too “YOUNG” to check us out! Come spend a day with us!

MENU
August 30th

Country Fried Steak
Mashed Potatoes and Gravy

Mixed Veggies
Rolls

Watermelon
Cupcakes

Program: Welcome Back & Visiting
For more information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698

Hidden in this newsletter is a 
photo like the one to the right. If 
you spot it send an email 

Hidden Picture Contest

to bshupe@santaquin.org or 
kmortensen@santaquin.org with the 
location of where you found it and 
your contact information. You will be entered into 
a drawing for a prize.

June Hidden Picture Contest Winner
The winner for June’s hidden 
picture contest is JoLene 
Alexander .  Her name was 
selected in a random 
drawing from all of the 
entrants. Congratulations 
JoLene! 

All of the cities in Utah County are participating in a ‘County Fair Round-Up’ Pig Decorating 
Contest. Please visit www.co.Utah.ut.us to vote for the best decorated pig in Utah County. A 
special thank you to JoLynn Forman for doing such an amazing job painting our pig! Go vote 
for Santaquin!  Pigs will be on display at the County Fair.

Utah County Fair Pig Decorating Contest

mailto:bshupe@santaquin.org
mailto:kmortensen@santaquin.org
http://www.co.utah.ut.us/


Library News

Book Club
Every second Thursday of 
each month at 7 pm at 
the library.  

The book for August 9th is “The Girl 
with Seven Names: Escape from 
North Korea” by Hyeonseo Lee.  
An extraordinary insight into life 
under one of the world’s most 
ruthless and secretive dictatorships 

Chieftain Museum Summer Tour Schedule

Storytime will be Wednesdays at 11 am 
and 1 pm beginning on September 5th.
Stories and activities last for about an hour. A 

parent must remain with their child.

Please attend only one session in case of 
overcrowding.

Fun Stories, Music & Crafts!

Summer reading was great this 
year. Thanks to all the kids and 
moms who worked so hard! 
Special thanks to Dairy Queen 
for Blizzard coupons. It is always 

appreciated when local businesses support 
library programs!

Next month is “A Gentleman in Moscow” 
by Amor Towles.

Books are available at the library. Questions 
801-754-3030.

-and the story of one woman’s terrifying
struggle to avoid capture/repatriation and
guide her family to freedom.

Utah County Fair 2018
The Utah County Fair will be 
held August 15th-18th.  Senior 
Citizen and Veteran’s Day will 
be Thursday, the 16th

beginning at 4 pm. Please 
come and help us recognize 
this wonderful generation 
who has helped to shape our 
great county and state of 
Utah as well as the United 
States of America.

The Seniors will have displays of their works and 
talents to view and will be honoring Veterans 
throughout the day. Included will be plenty of 
entertainment and discounts, along with free 
entry to the Rodeo event, and more. Visit 
www.utahcountyfair.org for information on all 
events.

http://www.utahcountyfair.org/


Greetings my fellow citizens of Santaquin, 

I’d like to start this message with a story I 
heard recently.   

“Every year on Memorial Day, a young woman visits the small 
community cemetery in her hometown.  She is often drawn 
to four gravestones standing side by side.  They mark the 
resting place of Clyde, LeRoy, Rolon and Rulon Borgstrom. 
She never knew them personally, but she knew their story.  

In 1944, five sons from the Borgstrom family went to war.  In 
less than six months, four of the five brothers had been killed.  
When President Franklin D. Roosevelt heard these tragedies 
all striking the same family, he ordered the military to send the fifth brother, Boyd, home from the Pacific.  Boyd 
did not want to leave, but he finally relented and came home.  The bodies of these four brothers were laid to rest 

in the small cemetery and the whole community came together 
to mourn the Borgstrom’s incredible loss.  

Many years later, during one of the young woman’s visits to the 
cemetery, she met with the wife of the surviving brother.  She 
asked her how the mother of the Borgstrom boy’s coped with 
such a loss.  The wife responded, “She turned to Heaven.” 

Now, heavenly thoughts don’t remove us from life’s realities, but 
they do provide perspective.  They help us remember and 
reflect.”   

In this past month, we as a community, have had a chance to 
remember and reflect.  The tragic loss of three of our young 
daughters and friends has unfortunately given us that chance. 
During these dark days of loss, may we follow the example of 
mother Borgstrom and turn to Heaven to receive the peace 
and comfort that can only come from there.  May we each 
remember and reflect upon the lives of these three beautiful 
young girls.  May we also remember their families during this 
time of loss and truly come together as a community.   

Sincerely,  

Mayor Kirk Hunsaker 



Recreation & Events – August 2018 
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Youth Sports  
CO-ED FLAG FOOTBALL: Youth Co-Ed Flag Football registration is for kids in 1st-7th 
Grade (grade they are going into this fall 2018.) Practices will start after 9/3 with games starting 
the end of Sept. and running through Oct. Early Registration: July 2nd - July 30th ($27-$35) 
Regular registration: July 31st - August 20th ($32-$40). $10 late fee will apply after August 20th 
until even teams are met. Santaquin Recreation jersey is required if participants don’t already 
have one ($13). 

YOUTH WRESTLING: Program will start mid-November and run through mid-December 
with matches on a week night. Grades Preschool-6th. Early Registration 8/30-9/10 ($35). 
Regular Registration 9/11-10/8 ($40) or until full. $10 late fee after 10/8. T-shirt included.  

Wrestling singlet, shoes and headgear are encouraged.  Volunteer coaches are needed.   

YOUTH VOLLEYBALL: Program will start mid-November and run through mid-December 
with games being on a week night. Grades 3rd-9th. Early Registration 8/30-9/10 ($30-$35).  Regular 
Registration 9/11-10/8 ($35-$40) or until full. $10 late fee will apply after 10/8. Parent volunteers 
and officials needed. T-shirt included.  

Youth and Adult Classes 
FALL TUMBLING: Registration for the Fall Tumbling Session will be online soon! Participants will learn 
tumbling, gymnastics and trampoline from a beginning level through an advanced level. Go to 
www.santaquin.org to watch for the schedule and register, see class times and availability. 

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES: Cost is $2.50 to drop in or $25 for a 10 punch pass with the 11th class FREE 
or $20 for an unlimited month pass! Sorry, no childcare provided. Please note: Morning class times will likely 
change once Nebo Schools are back in session! 

• Monday: Fit over 50 – 8:30am & Tabata HIIT – 8:30am 

• Tuesday: ZUMBA – 8:30am & 8pm 

• Wednesday: Fit over 50 – 8:30am 

• Thursday: ZUMBA – 8:30am & Yoga – 8pm 

• Friday: Tabata HIIT – 8:30am  

UTAH VALLEY MARTIAL ARTS: Based on the style of Youn Wha Tae kwon do. Students will be 
trained both mentally and physically to advance in rank as well as in character and ability. Students 
will learn the techniques that are key to self-defense and the defense of those around you. As you 
advance through the system, you will have the opportunity to participate in class leadership, weapons 
training, and more. Ages 4 – adult, fees are $50-$80 per month, depending on student age and skill 
level. Students meet one to four times per week. Look online for more information. FREE TRIAL 

CLASS, JUST SHOW UP!  

VANGUARD KRAV MAGA®: classes focus on the physical conditioning aspect of training while 
incorporating repetitions of self-defense techniques throughout the class. Ages 13+, $80 per month. Students 
meet 4 days per week. Check online for more information! FREE 2 WEEK TRIAL!  

MOMMY & ME - MOVEMENT & MORE:  A fun class for toddlers ages 18 mos. – 3 yrs. 
and a parent! Classes include creative movement and dance, songs and more! The fall session 
will start after Labor Day and be held on a weekday morning. Please go online to view class days, 
times and to register!  
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Events 

ORCHARD DAYS 7/28 – 8/4: Joins us for our Orchard Days 

Celebration! For complete list of event information go to 

www.santaquin.org. Fun Run 5k & Mile Run, Grand Parade, 

Saturday in the Park, Car Show, Rodeo, Fireworks and more!!  

“LONG DRIVE” GOLF TOURNAMENT: Saturday, 9/15 @ Nephi Golf Course. 
Please contact Bryan Mecham (801) 754-5805 or text (385) 404-1333. 

The Tournament format will be a four-person team scramble. 
Team entry fee is $100 which includes: 9 holes with cart, lunch, 
prize drawings, skill awards for longest drive, closest to the hole, 
and longest putt, and prizes for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place teams. 
Registration Deadline: Friday, 9/7 or until full. We are looking for 
hole sponsors! 

MOVIES UNDER THE STARS: Mark your calendar for this year’s movies 
brought to you by the Payson & Santaquin Area Chamber of Commerce! August 
17: “Coco” Peteetneet, September 14: “The Incredibles” Santaquin, 45 West 100 
South.  

JAZZ PLAYER APPEARANCE: David Stockton #5 will be coming to 
Santaquin on Friday, August 10th! Come to Santaquin Elementary, 25 South 
400 West, at 10am. He will be signing pictures and interacting with the kids! 
Bring a basketball to participate in his games and get it signed!  

Adult Sports 
ADULT CO-ED SOFTBALL: Registration will be 5/21-7/30, $350 per team. Program will 
start beginning of August and run through September with games on a week night (2-3 games 
per week) 10 games. Go online for more information on rosters, number of team members, 
tournament and captain’s meeting.  

ADULT CO-ED VOLLEYBALL: Registration will be 7/2-9/17, $250 per 
team. Program will run the month of October, with games being on Friday nights 
(2-3 games per week) 8 games. Go online for more information on rosters, 
number of team members, tournament and captain’s meeting. 

Other News 

SANTAQUIN RECREATION HAS MOVED: As of June 25th the recreation offices and all of 

the classes held in the gym will be located at 190 South 400 West (South of Santaquin 

Elementary).  

NOW HIRING: Refs and linesman for soccer, football refs and field supervisors and are 
now now accepting applications for volleyball and wrestling. Call 801-754-5805 or apply at the 
City Office, 275 W. Main St. 
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